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From: Audrey Hidano [audrey@hidanoconstruction.com)

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2013 5:55 AM

To: JDLTestimony

Subject: GM 649 DONALD GENTZLER TO THE HOISTING MACHINE OPERATORS ADVISORY

BOARD

Testimony to the Senate Commiittee on Judiciary and Labor

Wednesday, April 20, 2013
10:00 a.m.
State Capitol — Conference Room 016

Subject: Governor’s message 675, Gubernatorial Nominee Donald Gentzler,
Hoisting Machine Operators Advisory Board, for a term to expire 6-30-17

My name is Audrey Hidano, Secretary-Treasurer of Hidano Construction, Inc. and | am in
support of the nomination of Donald Gentzler to the Hoisting Machine Operators Advisory
Board. | have known Mr. Gentzler because of his involvement in the construction industry.

Mr. Gentzler comes to the Hoisting Machine Operators board because of his professional
experience and qualifications in the industry specifically “doing the job” as an OPERATOR. This
bring credibility to the Board. During his short involvement with the Board, I've experienced
his professionalism and integrity to ensure workplace safety for the Operators. What Mr.
Gentzler brings to the Board is worth its weight in gold — “hands on” with his ability as an
Operator.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide support for this nomination.



